
 

 

August 4, 2022 
 

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year ! We are so excited for our inaugural year.  The 
mission of Superior School for the Performing Arts is to expose our students to various 
facets of visual and performing arts, while nurturing their creativity, encouraging 
leadership, and exemplifying excellence.  My excitement also comes from my 
educational foundation as someone who attended Superior Elementary School, and 
graduated from East Cleveland City Schools. 
 
Did you know that studies show that students that engage in drama, music, dance and 
art do better academically in their other subjects as well? Our fine arts teachers and 
core subject teachers will be working collaboratively to make those connections for our 
students in the classroom. We can’t wait to see our students shine in all of their classes! 
 
For students to do well in school it is important that they are on time and attend school 
regularly. The first day of school for students is Monday, August 22, 2022.  School 
hours are 8:20 a.m. to 3:10 p.m. for students, and breakfast will be served from 7:55-
8:18 a.m. each morning.  If your child will be absent from school or tardy, please call the 
office at 216-268-6749. 
 
Supply lists for the students for the 2022-2023 school year are posted on the District 
website.  If you have any additional questions, please call 216-268-6749 or email the 
school at superiorarts@eastclevelandschools.org. 
 
Lastly, I would like to  thank you in advance for all of your support and dedication in 
ensuring  that this school year is an amazing experience for the entire school 
community, our families, and the city of East Cleveland. 
    
#Explore the arts 
 
Sincerely, 
Monique Ceasor, Principal 
Superior School for the Performing Arts 
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